o Washington Township School District =
Parent Teachers Association

February 6, 2015

Dear Parents,

We are in the beginning phases of planning for the End of Year 6" Grade Farewell Dance. While
the end of year is months away, there is a lot of planning to be done. To date, we have roughly 6 parents
who have agreed to participate on the 6" Grade Farewell Dance Committee, in addition to Kristina
Acevedo and Becky Patti as Chairpersons. Ideally, we are seeking a committee of 10 — 15 parents.

Aside from the planning committee, we will be seeking various volunteers for the dance. If
planning is something you are not interested in, we hope you will be able to help us in some capacity on
the day or days leading up to the dance, which is tentatively scheduled for June 16™ (pending weather).

We will hold our first planning meeting in the Brass Castle Library on February 24" at 6:30pm. If
you are interested in being a member of the planning committee, please contact me directly at
mwooley96@gmail.com. As a member of the planning committee you are responsible for organizing the
event.

Please note, after our kick off meeting on February 24" we will be able to communicate plans for
the dance with all 6™ grade parents.

Best Regards,
Stacy, Tracy & Michele

Stacy Mott Tracy Padilla Michele Wooley
President Vice President Secretary
stacyjmott@gmail.com tracyp1005@aol.com mwooley96@gmail.com




